
Reminders:
Change in start time: Gates open at

8.45am
Teachers will dismiss pupils to their
parent/carer from their classroom
doors at 3:15pm. If another adult is
collecting your child, please let your

child’s class teacher know.
If a child is not collected or does not

have permission to walk home
alone, they will be sent to the office

and the office staff will contact
parents / carers.

Polite reminder: Please be aware of
where you stand in the alleyway in

the mornings. Cardinal Road
parents need access too. 
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Welcome back!
A huge welcome back to parents and pupils at Victoria

Junior School. 
We also welcome our new Year 3 parents and pupils.

Children have settled in really well and are demonstrating a
positive attitude towards their learning. 

Dates for your diary -

W/B 16th September: SEN
meetings taking place.
Please ensure you have

made an appointment to
meet with your child’s class

teacher.

Black History Month :
October

Parents Consultations
Tuesday 19th November –

3.30 – 5.00 pm
Thursday 21st November –

3.30 – 7.00 pm
Diwali:

1st November



To all Year 6 parents,

Year 6 Secondary Transfer. 
I know that we have only just begun a new school year

but the parents of pupils in Year 6 need to begin to
think about choosing a secondary school for

September 2025. 
Applications open on 1 September 2024.
Applications close on 31 October 2024.
Link: https://www.eadmissions.org.uk/

The Secondary Transfer Brochure has been attached
for more detailed information.

If, however, you need any advice or help with the
online application process, please call into the school

office to book a meeting with a member of staff. 
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Autumn 1
Teachers choice 

 
Being Ready

 
Being Respectful

 
Being Safe

 
CV: Showing curiosity 

 
Random act of kindness

 
Ready, Respectful and Safe

 

Recognitions
Each week, children will be given a target to focus
on. This week, pupils have been focusing on ‘Being

Ready’.
We will share with you who received a certificate in

this fortnightly newsletter!
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Vacancy for Parent governor
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Why become a Parent Governor? Governors have an
important part to play in helping schools to run
effectively. They work as part of a team with the

Headteacher and school staff to help provide a happy,
safe and thriving learning environment and an

excellent education for all the children. As a Parent
Governor, you will be well placed to understand

parents’ views and have first-hand knowledge of how
the school is run. You will have the opportunity to

work toward improving the school experience not only
for your own child but for children in years to come.
This voluntary role can be challenging yet extremely

rewarding and is a great way to build on your
personal and professional skills. You will be supported

in the role through a programme of training and
mentoring allowing you to use your knowledge and

experience to the full extent. 
If you are interested in finding out more, please

contact the school office.



Autumn School Term Dates 2024

Monday 2nd September – INSET Day (school closed to pupils) 

Tuesday 3rd September – INSET Day (school closed to pupils) 

Wednesday 4th September – First Day Autumn Term 

Friday 25th October – INSET Day (school closed to pupils) 

Monday 28th October to Friday 1st November – Half Term
Holiday 

Monday 4 th November – First day Autumn Term 2

Friday 20th December – Last day Autumn Term (school closes
at 2pm) 
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PLEASE FOLLOW THIS LINK AND HELP RAISE MONEY
FOR OUR SCHOOL!

HTTPS://WWW.ASDA.COM/CASHPOTFORSCHOOLS




